
 

 

Lowerplace Primary School   
Friday 10th  November 2023 

(fortnightly publication) 

Anti-Bullying Week   - 

Next week 

 Mon 13th November – 

Fri 17th November 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a school we will be  taking part in the Anti-Bullying Week campaign. To 

launch the week, we are asking all children and staff to come to school on 

Monday 13th November wearing Odd Socks. 

Here is the link to the song specially recorded for Anti-Bullying Week this year. 
 

Andy and the Odd Socks—Make a Noise (official video for Anti-Bullying Week 2023 

 

/https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=6UU_jOiway0


 

 

 

Children in Need Day 

 Friday 17th November 
 

As a school, the School Council are organising 

our Children in Need fundraising day. 
 

The school council would like  to encourage everyone to come to 

school wearing something spotty.  If you wear spots please bring in a 

donation of £1, which will go to children in Need. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Wednesday 15th November, the School Council will be selling 

Children in Need items in the school playground 

 

Headbands £2.50 

Keyring £2.00 

Pin Badge £1.00 
 

Thank you in anticipation of your support 

From Lowerplace School Council 


